
Thursday 20th March 2025
It was a nice sunny day for our Forest School session today. The children enjoyed hunting for paper bear 
parts and piecing them together. They also made some ‘wands’ using potato peelers which they loved playing 
in the woods with. There was just enough time left to do some tree-climbing!


